
Planning and Zoning Meeting June 1, 2020 

Meeting time: 7:00 P.M. 

Meeting Location: Lambert Park 

Attendees: George Burnett, Cindy Harbison, Dan Slattery, Steve Swartz, LeeAnn Davis, Nick Davis, Rob 

Meranda, and Doug Bignell 

Guests: Debbie Luzier from GRW Engineering 

Meeting was called to order by George Burnett at 7:09 P.M. 

First item of business was the Unified Development Ordinance (UDO).  Debbie Luzier went through a 

summary of the chapters in the new document that combined the existing Zoning Ordinance and 

Subdivision Control Ordinance.  She described the method used to format the new document and how it 

was organized.  She also reviewed the ordinances to make any updates to comply with current State of 

Indiana laws or codes.   

We then discussed next steps for the UDO.  The document must be made available to the public at least 

10 days prior to a public meeting.  We could post a draft on our website.  We would then schedule a 

public hearing for the month following.  Then we would need to present the UDO to the Town Council 

for adoption.   

No other business was discussed.   

Next meeting will be at 6:30 on July 6, 2020 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 P.M. 


